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Help LARA Streamline Licensure Efforts: Your Input
Needed!

Last month, Gov. Gretchen Whitmer sent a letter urging the Michigan Department of Licensing
and Regulatory Affairs (LARA) to review the public health licensure process and identify ways to
eliminate unnecessary bureaucratic barriers while protecting public safety.

Your input matters!

As you know, MAFP has a strategic goal of reducing the administrative burden associated with
licensure and streamlining credentialing requirements for family physicians. We look forward to
serving as a resource and voice during this important LARA discussion and your feedback will
help inform these efforts. If you have any input or have experienced licensing issues, please
email your suggestions and feedback to

info@mafp.com

Let's unite to eliminate unnecessary barriers and ensure efficient licensing. Together, we can
shape a streamlined future for Michigan's health care workforce.



https://content.govdelivery.com/attachments/MIEOG/2023/11/15/file_attachments/2684511/Draft%20Letter%20from%20EOG%20to%20LARA%20re%20reg%20rev%20support%20-%20ppm%20copy%20%2811-13-23%20edits%29%20%282%29.pdf
info@mafp.com

